
 

 

 

 

 

 

1st November 2021 

Dear parent/carer,                                                                                                          

Our science topic this half term is ‘Animals Including Humans’ and primarily focuses on how humans 

change as they grow. As this is a topic which can raise many questions in children’s minds, I feel it is 

important to make you aware about these lessons, so you are prepared for any questions. 

Themes which we will cover include: 

- How humans change as they grow 

- How a foetus develops 

- Growth of babies and infants 

- Puberty and menstruation 

- Changes in old age 

- Types of reproduction 

- Gestation periods 

If the children bring up any issues which we feel are inappropriate for their year group, we will 

contact you so that you can discuss this at home in a way you feel appropriate.  

As always, thank you for your support and please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any 

questions about the curriculum content. 

Miss Spencer 


